
Rutland Southern Vermont Regional Airport Committee Meeting 

March 29, 2018 

Attendance: 

Christopher Beitzel, Brian Pinsonault, Carolyn Haley, Charlie North, Charlie Rockwell (GMFT), Chris Reece 
(CAS), Mike Klopchin, Tyler Richardson, Ed Bove (RRPC), Mary Lamson (RRPC) 

Minutes: 

EAA: 

• B17 event scheduled for September 21st-23rd.  
o The general consensus is to begin promoting the event months ahead of time 

 Initiate a raffle 
 Post event posters at the FBO, Veterans Home, Town Halls, Town Chamber of 

Commerce. 
o The event will need additional support and volunteers 
o As the event draws near, additional planning meetings will take place at the airport.  

• A motion to assemble an EAA Consortium meeting at RUT or MPV was suggested.  

Airport: 

• Taxiway “A” construction this summer 
o Waiting for finalization of Markowski contract 
o “Estimated” 12-15 day shutdown of RWY 1/19 to tie in Taxiway “C”. The dates of 

shutdown has not been determined but we are trying to make the closures have a 
minimal effect on airport operations. 

• Rutland Airport mini-masterplan  
o FAA 90% contribution 

• Painting runways later this summer 
• New Sign & Marking Plan has been approved by the FAA 


